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Board Action Required   
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To:        Coppell ISD Board of Trustees and Dr. Mike Waldrip 

From:    Debbie Youngs, Director of Assessment 

Date:     March 23, 2016 

 

Re:        Reporting of December 2015 EOC Results 

 

 

Per TEA requirements, the results of the December EOC assessments must be presented 

to the School Board. This presentation will be done in the form of a Powerpoint. 

 


